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Harrison, Hawkins, Ivey, Streeter and Taveras 

 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on June 11, 2020 to 

consider CB-025-2020. 

 

As proposed, CB-025-2020 will increase compensation rates for members of the Personnel Board. The 

Chair’s compensation will increase from $ 500.00 to $700.00 per month and the board members 

compensation will increase from $400.00 to $500.00 per month. 

 

During the Committee meeting it was pointed out by Carol Rubino, Esq., Administrator, Personnel 

Board, that the compensation rates have not been changed in twenty-five (25) years. 

 

The Office of Law reports that CB-025-2020 is in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to 

its enactment. It was further pointed out that this increase will not apply to current members because of 

State Law. 

 

The Policy Analyst Group reports that the fiscal impact of CB-025-2020 will be approximately $7,200 

per year. 

 

After discussion, the County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole, voted CB-025-2020 out 

favorable, 10-0. 

 


